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Kenilworth Library Vision 
Sunshine Coast Council is inviting people 
who live, work or play in Kenilworth or 
the surrounding districts, to join the 
conversation and inform the future of 
their library service. 
Our goal is to understand and deliver, the 
type of viable library service, that reflects the 
current and future, Kenilworth community 
aspirations, needs and desires. 

 

The future library network 
The Sunshine Coast Libraries Network Plan 
2019-2041 provides a vision for the future 
library network and a blue-print for 
investments.  
It also introduces a new service delivery 
model of five tiers, that reflects the role and 
function of services, within that hierarchy.  
Kenilworth Library has been identified as a 
Tier 4 Express Library Service. 
Express Libraries alternatives include: 
• Community library – a modest library 

service in a community or commercial 
setting 

• Library Lounges – an unstaffed library 
service in a community setting 

• Book stops – a small collection within a 
community centre, business or general 
store 

• Vending Machines – convenient 
collection and return of popular titles and 
reservations. 

• Library lockers – convenient collection 
and return of reserved items only 

Have your say 
From 26 September – 5 November 2022 you 
can have your say, and connect with the 
library service either by: 
• Completing the online community survey 

at: 
haveyoursay.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/ 
OR 

• Visiting the Kenilworth Library 

Where to from here 
Council will collect, and analyse the findings 
from the community, and prepare a report. 
The key findings from this report will provide 
valuable insights and information from the 
Kenilworth community that will:  
• inform the type of well-utilised library 

service that best suits the needs and 
desires of the local community. 

• provide guidance on any infrastructure 
requirements to support the community 
needs               

The Kenilworth Community Engagement 
Report is due to be completed by December 
2022 and findings will be available on the 
Have Your Say website. 

Timing 
Stage 1 -  Project Development 
5 May 2022 to 25 September 2022 

You’re invited to join the 
conversation 

https://haveyoursay.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/
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Stage 2 – Community consultation Opens 
26 September 2022 
Stage 2 – Community consultation Closes 
5 November 2022 
Stage 3 – Feedback Analysis and report 
November/December 2022 
Stage 4 – Approval and/or 
implementation start 
2022 - 2023 

Keep up to date 
For more information on the project, please 
contact Sunshine Coast Libraries via: 
Email: libraries@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
In writing: Kenilworth Library Vision Locked 
Bag 72, Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 
4560 
Stay up to date on all library news:  
• visit Sunshine Coast Libraries website 

(library.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au) 
• subscribe to the library eNewsletter  
• follow Sunshine Coast Libraries on 

Facebook  
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